
 

 

NEWSLETTER #6 

2 June 2016 
 

The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 

parent community.  

 

School Disco only 3 weeks to go! 

 
“The Wild West”  Friday June 24th  St Martins School Hall 
 

Juniors (Year 0-4) 5.30pm - 7pm         Seniors (Year 5-8) 7.30pm -9pm 
 

Remember dress-up if you like but weapons aren’t allowed  
 

Entry cost: $5 each, to be paid at the door when you sign your child(ren) in. 
Please bring correct amount of money as this really helps. 
 

Parents are welcome and encouraged to stay, especially for the Junior Disco. No entry charge for parents. 
Doors open at 5.30, no earlier. 
 

Parents, How you can help on the night: 

• Lots of parents are needed to help make the Disco a success for the children. You can do your bit by signing up on 

the help roster. Slots are just 30 minutes long. 

• Sign your child in. This is our reference list in case of an emergency. 

• Get up and dance! Especially for the Juniors, they may not have been before so don’t know how a Disco works. 

• Come dressed up! Prize for the best dressed parent. 

• Remember to 'sign out’ your child at the end of the Disco. No child is to leave the hall without their parent. If 

you’re sharing rides, and your child is being collected by someone who isn’t his/her parent, a signed note from 

the parent needs to be shown to the Door People, specifying who is collecting your child. 

At the Disco, we will have glow products, popcorn, chips, and cookies for sale. Prices are between 50 cents and 
$3.  
Please bring coins rather than notes.  
Water will be available free of charge at both discos. Fizzy drink will be for sale at Seniors Disco. 
Polaroid Photos will be $2. 
 
Do you have 3 kids in your family who are coming to the Disco?  
Any family with 3 school kids can pre-purchase tickets for their 3 children from the school office for $10. 
Pre-purchase is not available for anyone else. Everyone else pays at the door as you arrive at the Disco. 

 

Fundraising 
 

Cookbook 
 

The best ever cookbook coming your way soon! 
  

Yes, St Martins School cookbook. Thank you so much to those who have sent in 

their recipes already! 
  

But.....for a great cookbook, WE NEED MORE RECIPES! 
  

Think International, think Camping/Tramping, think Celebration dishes, think Lunch 

Box ideas...anything yummy would be great for our cookbook! 
  

So get your family’s favourite food or drink, write a quick note why it is special, and send it to: 

cookbook@smartcommunity.org.nz 
  

Thanks, from the Cookbook Team. 

  



Fabulous Pasta Fundraising!  
 

Please help raise funds for our school by buying delicious Pasta Vera products. We receive a generous 20% of 

every order placed! 
 

The locally-made Pasta Vera product line includes fresh and frozen pasta, frozen packs of single-serve lasagne 

slices, cannelloni, pesto, filled pasta and more. The products are delicious and so useful to have stashed in your 

freezer.  
 

Check out tempting photos on the Pasta Vera website, www.pastavera.co.nz. 
 

You can place your order via this link: 

www.pastavera.co.nz/FROrder.aspx?Organisation=StMartinsSchoolFundraiser 
 

Alternatively, paper order forms are available from the school office. 
 

Payment can be by cheque (made out to “Smart Community”) or cash handed to school office, or by internet 

payment to the S’Mart Community account ASB 12 3147 0420521 00 (please include your name and “PASTA” in 

the payment reference details). We will be taking paper orders until 3pm Friday 10th June and online orders until 

midnight Sunday 12th June. 
 

The pasta will be available for collection from 48 Brabourne St on Thursday 16th June between 2.30 and 4pm 

and between 7 and 8pm. If this collection time is not convenient for you, then we can arrange an alternative time 

or possibly delivery. 
 

If you have any pasta questions please contact Brenda at b.satherley@xtra.co.nz or 021 0577 686. 
 

Fiesta! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To help make this years’ Fiesta the biggest and best yet! All funds raised will go towards redevelopment of the 

school hall. 
 

In particular, we need co-ordinators for… 

• Plants   • Gift stall  
 

• Entertainment 
 

• External stalls   
 

And more people to help co-ordinate food and drinks - this doesn’t mean you need to do all the work, just help to 

plan the activities… 
 

Raffle/silent auction prizes – Can your company help? We are looking for some major prizes for a raffle to be 

drawn at the Fiesta.  
 

Hang on to your quality pre-loved goodies and clothes, we’ll be calling for those closer to the fiesta. 

If you’re keen to help, come along to the next meeting: 

Thursday 9th June 7:30pm at the Brickworks 
 

Or email Jo at fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz if you can help with any of the above.  
 

…….Fiesta date change ……..Fiesta date change ……..Fiesta date change ……. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we will now be holding the Fiesta on 

Saturday 29th October 
 

 

If you have an idea for an activity or event for the S’Mart Community, or something to fundraise for then email 

ideas@smartcommunity.org.nz we’d love to hear from you! 

If you would like to join the baking or meals database to help families in crisis please email info@smartcommunity.org.nz  

 


